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The Tangent fund music therapy project began in January 2020 and face to face group sessions were 

delivered until covid-19 lockdown, where online methods of session delivery were provided. The 

project was titled “Baby Beats” and currently provides a music therapy group for mothers and their 





loneliness and providing an alternative way of group music making during a very difficult 

unprecedented time.  
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